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Staff Recommendation
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its recommendation states:


1.
In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Missouri Public Service Commission recognize the new name SBC Long Distance, Inc. for Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a SBC Long Distance.

2.
Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.060(5), the applicant’s request for name change clearly sets out both the old name and the new name.  In addition, the applicant has furnished a copy of a certificate from the Secretary of State reflecting the name change.
In conjunction with the name change, the applicant has submitted an adoption notice and a revised tariff title sheet for each of its tariffs, PSC Mo. No. 1 and PSC Mo. No. 2.  

WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission issue an order recognizing the new name SBC Long Distance, Inc. for Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a SBC Long Distance and approving the adoption notices and revised tariff title sheets.
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